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20 April 2020
Dear Damian Green

M20 resurfacing scheme

Thank you for your letter dated 17 March 2020 to Jim O’Sullivan, together with
a copy of our letter of 13 October 2017, about resurfacing of the M20 between
junctions 8 and 9. | am replying to you as this issue falls within my area of
responsibility.

We do understand the impact of noise on this section of the motorway and |
understand your constituents were hoping this section would be resurfaced in
2021/22.

Our Road Investment Strategy (RI1S2) will be delivered between 2020 and
2025. This includes the section of the M20 between junctions 8 and 9 which is
now rescheduled to start in 2022/23.

If your office would like any further information, please contact our
Programme Development Team Leader, Dean Wright, who will be pleased to
respond. He can be contacted by email

at dean.wright2@highwaysengland.co.uk or by telephone on 07851 043672.
His correspondence address is Bridge House, Walnut Tree Close, Guildford,
Surrey GU1 4LZ. Or alternatively contact me or Jim directly.

Yours sincerely
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Nick Harris
Operations Executive Director
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